
Booster Meeting Minutes
January 10th, 2023

November minutes read and approved
Financial report read and approved

Thank you to all who attended our last booster meeting either in person or via zoom. We 
love seeing new faces and all are welcome to attend.

OUR NEXT BOOSTER MEETING IS TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 14TH @ 
5:30P

OLD BUSINESS:
Fine Arts granted money; band will get majority of money. 
Possible sound system, stands, instruments, and/or percussion equipment.

Fundraisers
Mattress Sale; funds for children not going on New York Trip will be given to the children 
and if child is going on trip, funds will go towards the appropriate account for the trip.  Will 
plan to do this fundraiser again, hopefully in March 2023.
Fruit and Fudge; Delivery scheduled to be anywhere between November 28th and 
December 18th 
Popcorn and Candles; come in around week of December 12th and an extra 2% will be 
added due to sales before November 18th 
Pizza; starting around December 13th and ending January 13th to make sure sales 
come in around the week of January 30th for Superbowl weekend. Could possibly be 
given papers before Christmas break to help sales. Free delivery for 100 items. (each kid 
would need to sell around 1-2 items)
RADA; 
Possible future fundraiser: coffee

Middle School
Pizza Party and FF: If student sold 10 or more or collected donations will be eligible for the 
pizza party.
Shirts will be done around November 28/29th.

New York Trip
All the kids are able to register for the New York Trip as of today.

Uniforms
The Monday or Tuesday after the Christmas parade Mrs. Dawn will be emptying uniform 
bags and deconstructing the senior bags. Will be putting uniforms back in the bags on 
12/16/22. Anyone that would like to help, would be greatly appreciated.
Will try to fix the plume bag or make a new bag or box.



Will check all the hats/boxes to replace what is needed.

Trailer and Shed-off season work
The trailer needs to have some repair work done. Plywood for the instrument trailer floor 
needs repair.
Reseal the door of the shed. 

Prop status
There is interest in buying the bee hive. We are going to try and sell it for $1000 but hold 
off selling until we know what our show for next year will be.

Ensemble room clean up/organize
Organize the coolers. Get some hooks to hang the banner off the floor. Put things in the 
shed. Have kids work on this during exam week and/or the 16th when Mrs. Dawn will be 
hanging up uniforms.

Additional 
Mike Smith contacted Lisa and said that people who have worked with Mr. Ramko at UPS 
have raised money to donate to the band in Jake's honor. Possibly using this money for a 
new school alto saxophone.
Possibly placing a memorial plate/plaque on a practice room.

Upcoming Events
Mid-state Tryouts for 9/10 grade: December 3rd
Shelbyville Christmas Parade: December 3rd
Winter Concert: December 13th @ 7pm

NEW BUSINESS:

Donations in honor of Jake
$2138 as of right now

Mattress Fundraiser
Will possibly be 3/11/23 or 3/18/23. Lisa will submit those dates to the mattress company.

Trailer and Shed Repair
Prop trailer is leaking badly. There is currently a tarp covering it to protect from the rain. 
Will need to be repaired ASAP.
Will need to repair the shed once the weather is warmer.

AED training
The board decided that we will plan on having some parents/booster board members get 
CPR certified instead of buying an AED.



Jazz Band and Silent Auction
Will be 4/28/23. Lisa will need assistance with contacting donors for the silent auction and 
getting things together.

Mid-State/All-State needs
Mr. Lucich will be renting a van for mid-state and will need to be reimbursed.
4 kids made All-state. Will need to get a hotel room for the kids.

Update on sound system/Fine Arts Grant Money
We will be getting a sound system that is around $10,000. Including speakers, subs, carts, 
etc.

Old props
Someone is interested in the rocket. Will look and see what all parts we still have and 
reach out for an offer.

Uniforms
Dawn was able to fix the plume bag. Will need to replace some of the guard bags. Will 
need to order new bands, hat boxes, and chevrons. All uniforms have been cleaned and 
put away.

AS ALWAYS, YOU CAN CONTINUE TO DONATE MONEY FOR FREE: Sign up 
for KROGER REWARDS. Simply go to www.Kroger.com/communityrewards and 
select CASCADE CHAMPIONS BAND BOOSTERS. This is important as there are 
schools with similar names out the re. A portion of the money you spend will go to the 
band. 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kroger.com%2Fcommunityrewards&data=05%7C01%7Caniselankford%40iammorrison.com%7Ca9b507d4065b4669bebd08da5b9e3d10%7Ccd62b7dd4b4844bd90e7e143a22c8ead%7C0%7C0%7C637923032452975751%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=B%2F1K5brUupcvUNnCy8%2BMno6KnyB8PYm1Feaavxx8l5k%3D&reserved=0

